
ETUC reveals decline in collective bargaining
 Europe 

The ETUC has revealed the latest data showing the decline in collective bargaining 
coverage across Europe. The ETUC has been pressing the case for action on wages 
and collective bargaining and set out a range of key demands and red lines in its 
submission to the European Commission's consultation on fair minimum wages. 
Figures from the University of Amsterdam show that 3.3 million fewer workers are 
covered by collective bargaining compared to 2000. The biggest percentage 
declines have been seen in Romania, Greece and Bulgaria.
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